

31-35 ELM STREET P.O. BOX G **ANDOVER, NY 14806**



PHONE: 607-478-8491 FAX: 607-478-8085 WWW.ANDOVERCSD.ORG

May 08, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Each year, every school district in New York State must conduct emergency drills to improve response procedures. These drills aim to test the effectiveness of our safety protocols.

On Friday, May 12, 2023, we will be conducting an Evacuation//Early Dismissal Drill. Students who are picked up by Parents/Guardians will be released at 2:45 p.m. at the Large Playground entrance. Students who ride a bus should be expected to arrive home approximately 15 minutes earlier than usual.

Thank you for your attention to this. If you have any further questions about this drill, please contact the Principal's office.

Sincerely,

Molly Turner

Principal

Andover Central School